Suggested outline for your letter to Speaker Ryan:
The Speaker of the House of Representatives
United States Capitol
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Speaker,
         Introduce yourself including
o   The name of your religious congregation 
o   Where you live 
o   Your ministry experience
         Briefly explain the impact of an area(s) of the budget 
o   Talk about your personal experience
o   Tell a story about how the cuts will affect your ministry, your local community 
         Highlight any of the principles of Catholic Social Teaching that apply:
o   Dignity of the human person
o   Call to seek the common good
o   Rights and responsibilities  
o   Dignity of work and rights of workers
o   Preferential option for those made vulnerable and poor
o   Solidarity
o   Care for creation
         Thank Speaker Ryan for his service and promise your continued prayers.

Resources about the budget and details about the campaign are available at: https://networklobby.org/sistersbudgetletters/. Please print and mail your letters to NETWORK Lobby, 25 E. Street NW, Suite 200, Washington, DC 20001 by November 10. If you have any questions, please email info@networklobby.org.

Please also send an electronic copy of your letter to Kathleen Kanat, RSHM whose ideas and commitment continue to inspire this effort.  Please also take time to visit the “A Fair and Moral Budget: Nuns Write Letters to Paul Ryan” Facebook page and post something about your plans, a photo of your letter writing, a picture of your ministry, etc. 

Additional Resources: 
1. “How Trump’s ‘America First’ Budget Violates 5 Key Justice Principles of Catholic Social Teaching,” by Meghan Clark (March 17, 2017) in Millennial Journal, https://millennialjournal.com/author/meghanclarkmillennial.   
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